Unit 191 Board Meeting

December 15, 2017 - Bridge Academy

Present: Carole Crotty, Ed Fuller, Suzie Goldberg, Joyce Jenzano, Hugon Karwowski, Jane Kiernan, Deanna Larus, Chris Moll, John Schachte, Mariee Walton, Phylliss Woody **Absent**: Nancy Crow

Nominating Chairperson Barbara martin called the meeting to order at 4:15 PM.

B. Martin put forth the names of Ed Fuller for President and Deanna Larus for Vice-President of the Unit 191 Board for the 2018 year. Both nominations were approved.

President Fuller asked Carole Crotty to continue as Secretary and Suzie Goldberg to continue as Treasurer of the Board for the 2018 year. Both agreed and both nominations were approved. Jane Kiernan volunteered to serve as Assistant Treasurer.

President Fuller welcomed new members Jane Kiernan, John Schachte, and Mariee Walton to the board and thanked Deanna Larus for her continued service.

The following committee assignments were made:

Alert Editor – Barbara Martin

Disciplinary chair - Phylliss Woody

Electronic contact – Deanna Larus

Historian – Barbara Martin

Membership – Deanna Larus

Publicity - Phylliss Woody

Web Master – Ed Fuller

District Representative – Chris Moll

Education liaison – Joyce Jenzano

Hall of Fame – Ed Fuller, Nancy Crow, Chris Moll

Intermediate/Newcomer coordinator – Hugon Karwowski

Tournament Coordinator – Mariee Walton

Unit Game Coordinator – John Schachte

Mentor/Mentee Coordinators – Nancy Crow, Phylliss Woody

Unit recorder – Phylliss Woody

Goodwill Ambassador Coordinators – Chris Moll, Nancy Crow, Phylliss Woody

Holiday Gala/Annual Meeting - Deanna Larus, Carole Crotty, Suzie Goldberg,

Joyce Jenzano, Mariee Walton

Nominating chair – Joyce Jenzano, Chris Moll, Phylliss Woody

Mentor/Mentee Program – Nancy Crow, Phylliss Woody

President Fuller announced the following Sectional Tournament Committees for 2017:

Spring – Chris Moll, Nancy Crow, Ed Fuller, Hugon Karwowski, Mariee Walton

Summer – Henry Meguid, Suzie Goldberg, Joyce Jenzano, Chris Moll, John Schachte

Fall – Chris Moll, Carole Crotty, Jane Kiernan, Deanna Larus

Next meeting: January 8 at 4:15 PM at Triangle Bridge.

Adjournment: Motion moved by Ed Fuller, seconded and approved.

Respectfully submitted by Carole Crotty, Secretary